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Community members notice - Potranco Ranch 
 

Dear neighbors, 

The Potranco Ranch HOA President, Monica Pubillones, contacted us recently to inform us 
that Yancy WSC is issuing notifications about water restrictions delivered to some homes. 
We have reached out to Yancy WSC and have been informed that the Edwards Aquifer 
Authority (EAA) has indeed imposed restrictions on all EAA wells due to the stage 4 critical 
drought occurring in the Edwards Aquifer watershed. Forest Glen uses non-potable EAA wells 
to supplement our reuse water. Therefore, we are subject to the same restrictions as all in the 
EAA region. 

 

Yancey WSC is enforcing restrictions on all water usage, potable and non-potable, 
throughout the entirety of their Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (CCN) boundary. 
We all must comply with the EAA restrictions to protect the region's water supply. Please join 
us in water conservation during this critical stage 4 drought. We sincerely appreciate your 
patience during these hot months and thank you for being good neighbors. Thank you for 
reaching out, Monica! 

 

Best Regards,  

Forest Glen Utility Company 
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